
	
	
	
Our	Space	consultation,	
Greater	Christchurch	Partnership,	
PO	Box	73012,	
Christchurch	8154	
	
Dated:	30th	November	2018	
Re:	Submission	–	Our	Space	2018-2048:	Greater	Christchurch	Settlement	Pattern	
Update	

	
The	 Central	 City	 Business	 Association	 is	 apposed	 to	 the	 proposed	 changes	 to	 the	Greater	
Christchurch	 settlement	 plan	 as	 we	 believe	 it	 will	 seriously	 undermine	 the	 recovery	 of	
Christchurch	and	in	particular	the	rebuild	and	revitalisation	of	greater	Christchurch’s	Central	
City.	
	
Greater	 Christchurch’s	 Central	 City	 requires	 appropriate	 scale	 to	 create	 vibrancy	 and	
maintain	 its	 unique	 position	 as	 the	 Central	 City	 for	 the	 greater	 Christchurch	 area.	 Any	
proposed	development	that	undermines	that	position	we	believe	should	not	be	supported.		
	
The	 Central	 City	 Business	 Association	would	 like	 it	 to	 be	 noted	 that	 we	 fully	 support	 the	
ChristchurchNZ	/	DCL	submission	to	this	review.		
	
Regards		

	
Paul	Lonsdale	
Manager	
Central	City	Business	Association		
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